
Meta Peace Team has been invited to
place an international peace team in
the West Bank by Palestinians who
are committed to nonviolence and
striving for justice under occupation. 
Team members will be prepared
through an extensive training
program. Prior to departure, team
members are taught how to provide
unarmed civilian protection, human
rights monitoring & reporting, how
to effectively use protective
accompaniment, and other creative
tools of nonviolence.
Preparation includes learning the
culture and history of Palestine/
Israel and the West Bank. Living
conditions can be basic where we
will be working and may include
staying with Palestinian families.

VOLUNTEERS

NEEDED!

META PEACE TEAM

When?

Where?

Fall 2021

The West Bank 

Applications due
May 19th 2021

Learn More:
https://www.metapeaceteam.org/

September and October

Israel/Palestine

Cost:
$2500-$3000 plus airfare

Help with fundraising and 
partial scholarships available 

1-517-489-2607

https://www.metapeaceteam.org/

